REMEMBERING

Robert Ewen McGregor ("Shep")
January 7, 1934 - March 24, 2022
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On behalf of Debbie, Brooke, Alycia Bannister and myself Kelly Weir, we are sad to
announce the passing of Robert "Shep'

McGregor on Thursday, March 24, 2022.

Shep worked for CP Rail and ended up settling down in Kimberley in the 60's,
which then led him to his job at Cominco working at the fertilizer plant. He lived
with the MacKays until he met Lucy Brogden. He then moved in with Lucy and was
with her until she passed away five years ago.

Shep enjoyed 10 pin bowling, curling, watching his favorite sports on TV, having
beers with his good friends Bob and Ray and also playing his favorite numbers for
Keno and Grams.

Shep will be dearly missed by all. At Shep's request, there will be no funeral
service.
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